United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Farmington Field Office
1235 La Plata Highway, Suite A
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

IN REPLY REFER TO: JAN 26 2000
SF078464

3162.3-1
07100

Greystone Energy, Inc.

Attn.: Chester Deal

5802 Hwy., 64

Farmington, New Mexico 87401 -

Dear Mr. Deal:
Reference is made to your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) dated January 21, 2000 for the No. 1 Big
Jake well, located 1770" FSL and 800" FWL Section 26 T. 31N., R. 13W. , San Juan County NM. This APD
replaces the APD by the same name dated November 4, 1999. As such, the APD dated November 4, 1999, is
hereby returned with no further action taken. The APD dated January 21, 2000, will be processed under the
normal time frames.
If you have any questions regarding the above contact Jim Lovato at (505) 599-6367

Sincerely,

Chip Harraden

Acting Team Leader, Petroleum Management Team

enclosures(APD)

cc: NMOCD Aztec



